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Comments: GMUG Forest Plan Revision - Scoping Comments

 

Dear GMUG Forest Planning Team:

 

Recreation is a key social and economic driver on the GMUG National Forest and I would like to see recreation

addressed pro-actively through the Forest Planning process.  Through Wilderness and special area designations,

the Forest can protect and enhance recreation experiences for users and ensure these landscapes remain intact

for future generations.

 

Thank you for considering citizen input. As a longtime resident of the western slope, recently moved to Fort

Collins, I recognize the incredible resource for recreation on the GMUG National Forest. As a member of the

Colorado Mountain Club, I support your efforts to maintain the essential beauty of human-powered recreation for

all who seek it.

 

Sincerely,

M. Teresa Bagshaw

 

Sincerely,

 

Teresa Bagshaw

307 S. Sherwood St

Fort Collins, CO 80521-2635 

 

 


